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Dear Lizzy,
 
An EIA Portal notification was received on 23/03/2022 in respect of this proposed application.
The information provided has been uploaded to the EIA Portal on 23/03/2022 under EIA Portal
ID number 2022037 and is available to view at
http://housinggovie.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?
id=d7d5a3d48f104ecbb206e7e5f84b71f1.
 
Portal ID: 2022037
 
Competent Authority: An Bord Pleanála
 
Applicant Name: The Land Development Agency
 
Location: Lands at the Central Mental Hospital, Dundrum Road, Dundrum, Dublin 14
 
Description: Linear Development: No
 
Date Uploaded to Portal: 23/03/2022
 
Regards,
 
Hugh Wogan,
 
EIA Portal team

——

An Roinn Tithíochta, Rialtais Áitiúil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

Teach an Chustaim, Baile Átha Cliath 1, D01 W6X0
Custom House, Dublin 1, D01 W6X0

——
T +353 (0) 1 888 2000 
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An Roinn Tithiochta,

Rialtais Aitidil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing,

Local Government and Heritage
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From: Lizzie Donnelly <lizzie@tpa.ie> 
Sent: Wednesday 23 March 2022 14:10
To: Housing Eiaportal <EIAportal@housing.gov.ie>
Cc: Paul Carey Reddy A+U <pcarey@reddyarchitecture.com>
Subject: Suspect URL Detected--EIA Portal Application in respect of SHD on lands at Central
Mental Hospital, Dundrum, Dublin 14
 
CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any
links or open any attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is
safe.  If you are in any doubt, please contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk at help.it@per.gov.ie

 

Hi there,
 
Please find attached our application form, copy of site notice and site location map.
 
Let me know if any further information is required.
 
Kind regards
 
Lizzie
 
Lizzie Donnelly
Associate
 
Tom Phillips + Associates
Town Planning Consultants
 

Contact    

80 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2
D02 F449
T +353 1 478 6055
M+353 870961010
F +353 1 478 6054

w www.tpa.ie
e info@tpa.ie

 
Tom Phillips and Associates Limited: 
Privileged/Confidential Information may be contained in this message.  If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or responsible for
delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone.  In such a case, you should destroy this message
and notify us immediately.   If you or your employer do not consent to e-mail messages of this kind, please advise us immediately.   Opinions,
conclusions and other information expressed in this message are not given or endorsed by Tom Phillips and Associates Limited unless otherwise
indicated by an authorised representative independent of this message.
 
Tom Phillips and Associates Limited.  Registered in Ireland No. 353333, 80 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2, D02 F449.
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